
GRANVILLE EAST PUBLIC SCHOOL 

TERM 4 - WEEK 6                                               THURSDAY 16TH NOVEMBER 2017  

Securing a plac at 
Granville East PS for 

2018 
 

 If your child is leaving or                        
will not be back at the start 

of Term 1 next year, 

 please give these details, 
in writing, to the office as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 4 CALENDAR 

P & C Meeting 
Tuesday 
21st          
November 

Kindy Transition 
Final session 

Thursday 
23rd        
November 

Term 4 2017 
Students finish: 

Friday 15 December 

Learning is everywhere! 

Yesterday’s Mini-Fete was a huge 
success! It prompted Mrs Tainsh and 
Mrs Costantini to write about it on our   
K-2 teachers’ Blog. Here is an excerpt of 
what they wrote: 

During Mini Fete we couldn't help but 
notice the learning that was 
happening all around us!  
 

There were the more obvious examples 
of learning including reading signs and 
advertisements, adding and subtracting 
money and keeping score in the games.  
 

The more subtle included  

• using adjectives to describe and 

guess 'What was in the box?', 

• deciding where the best place to set 

up the slip and slide was so that best 
slide could be achieved by using the 
greatest incline and  

• having opportunities to purchase  

items from a real fete stall and 
negotiating  decisions with stall 
holders. 

 

We can capitalise on students 
excitement around Mini Fete 

and continue the learning by making 
links to real world experiences. 
 

For example—here are some ways we 
can stimulate students thinking and 
recognise the learning in an everyday 
situation! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

     One whole pizza has 8 slices. 
     How many slices in 3 boxes? 4 boxes? 
     How many boxes needed for 20 slices?           
              How can you prove it? 

Using 2 balls, how many ways can you make 
400 on the dart board?   350?  300? 
 

What’s persuasive about this poster? 

Can you create a poster to persuade kids in 
our school to: throw their rubbish in the bin? 
Wear their hat to play? Buy healthy food from 
the canteen? What else? 

—————————————————— 

Thank you to the Stage 3 teachers for 
facilitating student learning in the lead-
up to the Fete: literacy, numeracy, team-
work, perseverance, communicating, 
negotiating, planning and leading.     
What an opportunities! 

 

GEPS  P&C forms an         
important link between      

parents/carers and school. 

Being involved in our P&C is 
a great way to make new 
friends and support our 

school. 

Tuesday 21st November in 

Room 2 

At 9:30am - 10am 

Hope to see you there! Louise Reynolds - Principal 

Trivia
with a splash!

From 12-2pm 

$1.50 for single 
$2.50 for doubles 

Every 

question you 

get wrong 

you will                       

get hit with a 

splash!

You must Come 

to GEPS! We are 

located  behind 

the community 

room 

There are many PRIZES 

to be won!



 

         

 



2017 Space 

Showcase 

Event 
Last Friday, Mr Zereka took 4 students (and 
their parents) to the Powerhouse Museum. 

 

These students had worked on the Cuberider STEM project and were show-casing 
their work to Solange Cunin, the CEO of Cuberider, and the Hon. Craig Laundy MP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

...and here they are with Mrs 
Turnbull! 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Abdelelah, 
Amin, Jana and Annabella. 



 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peacock Gallery & Auburn Art Studio 
Auburn Botanic Gardens     
Chiswick Road, Auburn 

Situated directly opposite the main entrance to auburn Botanic Gardens on 
Chiswick Road. 

Approximately five minutes drive from GEPS; a 30 minute walk; 20 minute 
walk from nearest bus stop. 

What’s on Offer 

Two gallery spaces, arts and crafts studio, 
outdoor workshop area and a regular   

program of exhibitions and activities, small 
gallery, picnic area and toilets.             

Open Tuesday to Sunday 

Art Studio 

Small studio area available for Art 
and Craft.  Open to the public by 
appointment only. 

Peacock Gallery 

There are two exhibition areas which     
present diverse exhibitions. Works include 
photography, Indonesian & Aboriginal art. 

Outstanding Features 

A sculptural artwork 
“Sunshine and Crows” 
marks the entrance to the 
gallery and grounds. 

Created by Aboriginal 
artists and pays homage 
to the Darug people who 
first occupied this area.  
Peacocks wander freely on 
the grounds. 

The Auburn 
Aviary 

Opposite the gallery 
is the Auburn 
Aviary, a small area 
with five bird       
enclosures.  There 
are birds of many 
species, native and 
non native. 


